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For Model Numbers:

Q001AAQ, Q001IAHU, POOLAAQ, POOLAHU.

Read this Update Notice before installing the DG/UX 4.20 software.

Before installing DG/UX 4.20, make sure the terminal you are using as your system

console is set for 8-bit no parity transmission. Other settings may work on 4.10

systems, but the 8-bit character support added in revision 4.20 requires that the

system console be set for 8-bit no parity transmission. If your console is not set

correctly, characters may appear garbled on the screen.

o

To reset your terminal’s bit/parity configuration, see your terminal’s user

documentation.
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